SPENCER OFFICE OF
UTILITIES & FACILITIES

ADDENDUM NO. 1

To:  Prospective Bidders and Others

From: William Cundiff, Superintendent, Spencer Utilities & Facilities Office
Date: May 31,2023

Re: ADDENDUM NO. 1 - IFB for Ductile Iron Pipe and Polyethylene Pipe

The following contract amendments are hereby incorporated into the above-referenced contract bid
documents.

1) Invitation for Bidders

Remove the Last Sentence of the first Paragraph:

“Sealed bids entitled “Bid for Pipe” will be accepted at the Office of the Department of utilities and
Facilities, at the above address, until June 1, 2023 at 2:00 P.M., at which time the bids will be
publicly opened and read.”

And replace with the following:

“Sealed bids entitled “Bid for Pipe” will be accepted at the Office of the Department of utilities and
Facilities, at the above address, until June 6, 2023 at 2:00 P.M., at which time the bids will be
publicly opened and read.”
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